
DETOUR UPDATE

The detour through the Kilkich Admin Parking lot will NOT be available 

during business hours today, Tuesday, June 6th, through Wednesday of this 

week, with the possibility of it also being unavailable Thursday. We 

previously shared that the detour would only be closed on Wednesday.

All traffic needing to access the North side of the reservation will need to 

use Miluk drive.

The detour will be available after 5 pm each day.  We apologize for the late 

notice and the inconvenience of the added day of detour closure.
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